[image: image1.png]


Gresford Public School

Est. 1868

157 Durham Road 






Phone: .4938 9304

Gresford  NSW  2311 





Fax:     4938 9430

Email: Gresford-p.school@det.nsw.edu




Principal: Pauline Mitchell


24th July 2015

Dear Parents/Caregivers,
As stated in the newsletter, the Dungog Community of Schools Education Week Ceremony is on Thursday, 30th July 2015 from 4.00 pm - 6.00 pm.  We would like all our Year 2 to Year 6 students to attend as our School Ensemble, of which they are a part, is performing.  At this stage only 15 students have indicated they are attending.  It will be very difficult to perform with only this number in attendance.

Could you please indicate below if your child is able to attend.  We will endeavour to organise transport for those unable to be taken by parents.  School uniform is required.

Pauline Mitchell

Principal
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Ensemble at Dungog High School

Thursday, 30th July 2015

My child/children ______________________________________ will/will not be attending the Education Week Ceremony at Dungog High School on Thursday, 30th July at 4.00 pm.
My child will/will not require transport.
I am/am not able to transport other students.

_________________________________________
Signature 

_________________________________________
Name of Parent/Caregiver


